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HOME LEARNING 
 

If your child is in reception:  
 
In the memos section of Tapestry there 
are some updated sound videos linked to 
the sounds we are learning in school this 
week – v, w, y, z and x. Please take some 
time to watch these with your children. 
 
If your child is in nursery: 
 
Can you build in time this week to share a 
story with your child. Sharing stories is a 
great way to help expand your child's 
language...but there is more to it than 
just reading. 

Talk about what you can see, ask 
questions and see if your child can retell 
the story to you. 

It doesn’t matter if they tell it differently 
or make up their own version, what's 
important is that they're expanding their 
vocabulary by talking about the book and 
also practising forming sentences in the 
past tense 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Our story this week has been the traditional tale of Little Red 
Riding Hood. When Little Red Riding Hood arrives at Grandmas 
cottage, there is someone BIG, HAIRY and very, very SCARY 
waiting in Granny's bed... Will Little Red Riding Hood be 
breakfast for that big, bad wolf? 
 
This week we have shared and retold the story using puppets 
and story mapping. The children thought about words to 
describe the wolf in the story – he is big, hairy, scary, cunning and fast! 
 
We have enjoyed getting creative this week using paint and black paper to create beautiful 
firework pictures. The children learnt a little about Bonfire night and shared some of their 
experiences of watching fireworks at the weekend. 
 
This week we thought about people who sacrifice to help others. The children watched a 
short animation and shared their thoughts about the importance of helping others in need. 
We looked at the different parts of the remembrance poppy and what they represented and 
enjoyed making our own poppies to help us remember the soldiers who sacrificed to help 
those in need.   
 
Have a lovely weekend and remember to wear odd socks on Monday and uniform for school 
photos.  
 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 
 

   

Our Vision & Values 

Our Vision & Values 
Our 4 values of Love, Hope, Wisdom 
and Community underpin our 
Christian vision;   
‘The Future we Create Every day’.  
 

Star of the 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 

Kayla 
We are so proud of Kayla and her growing 
independence when tackling new learning 

 

 
Target attendance 98% 

 
This week’s attendance is 84.9% 

 
Thank you for your continued support in 

achieving our target of 98% 

 


